Leigh Wilkins
23 Glenwood Road
Harrison, NY 10528

In regard to a fireworks permit and to waive fees associated ’i -

Dear Distinguished Town Board Members,

-On behalf of myself and the Andrew L. Gurgitano Memorial Committee, we are
seeking the permission of the Town/Village of Harrison to display fireworks at the
Harrison Meadows Country Club on Monday, June 5, 2023 (rain date July 10)
during a memorial tribute to Andrew to begin the annual golf tournament. As
such we are furthermore requesting all fees associated with the issuance of the
fireworks permit be waived by the Town.

If you are not familiar with this event, please let me know if you would like any
more information. It is a special day to remember a special young man who was a
Harrison resident and Harrison High School Varsity baseball player who died
suddenly at the age of 16.

An area resident with close ties to the Harrison community has offered to be a
sponsor for the event, donating the fireworks, licensed technicians and providing
all insurance coverage at no charge to us,

We hope to have the support of the Harrison Town Board.

Thank you for your time and consideration
Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Wilkins




